
RAC GOLF COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes – 4th floor room

August 30, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 9:30 AM

Members Present,, Dave Lowe Marty O’Neill, Ted Roberts and Molly

Walker. Carolyn Bethea, Carolyn Clark, Dick Green, Joe Law, MaryAnne

Wellander and Ron Larkin were excused.

1. The status of a water fountain on #3 is still open. Also, the fountain

on #18 has not been restarted due to a lack of water. Hopefully it will

be re-started after today’s storm.

2.The importance of publicizing events at the course were discussed

again. The intent is to take pictures and then display them in the

Plaza building. Lack of a photographer has been the primary problem.

3.Tree removal has continued with over 20 trees removed. It was

agreed that more trees need to come down and stumps need to be

removed

4. The date of the mens /womens tourney is no longer scheduled for

September 18th. We are looking to have it when it is cooler and

October 23rd or the October 30th are being discussed.

5.The bridge on #8 is completed. We are awaiting information on

replacing bridge on #5.

6. Marty spoke with the President of the Garden Club about their

interest in re-landscaping the area next to #13. The Club expressed

interest in the project and will work with Ron moving forward..

7. Golf cart stickers identifying your cart barn parking spot and

apartment number are available from the front desk in the Plaza

building. They should be placed on the steering column and under

the roof toward the end of your cart.



8. Marty will be making a presentation on the activities of the golf

committee at the November RAC meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 10:20 am The next scheduled meeting will

be held on Wednesday ,September 27th at 9:30 am in the 4th floor

meeting room.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Lowe, Secretary

Marty O’Neill, Chairman
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